
October also  

brings Halloween, and 

we need to make sure 

that our little trick or  

treaters are as safe as they can be! 

Here are some tips you can use to keep 

your kids safe:  

Halloween Safety Tips  
§ Never let your children trick or 

treat alone.  
§ Tell your children to never go inside 
of anyoneõs house. 

§ Check all of their candy BEFORE 
they eat it. Throw out any candy that 
has torn or loose wrappers.  

§ Dress them in highly visible costumes 
so that they can be seen easily. Use               
bright colors and reflective arm 
bands.           

§ Donõt cover their faces with masks, 
use face paint instead.  

§ Make sure that your children stay in 
well lit areas, and only visit homes 
where the lights are on.  

 
Happy Halloween to all our 
little ghosts and goblins! 
Stay safe everyone!  
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     WESTGROVE NEWS 
We gratefully acknowledge Manitoba Family Services, Manitoba Housing and  

Community Development, The United Way of Winnipeg, and HRJ Consulting for their generous support of our 

programs. THANK YOU!  

Now is the time of year when it starts to really feel 

like fall, and we start thinking about wearing warmer 

clothes and putting away our flip flops for another 

year! It is also the time when we  try and remember 

all of the things that we can be thankful for.  

Sometimes it seems hard to be thankful when times 

are tough, but itõs at times like that  when we need to 

remember  to try and be thankful for all that we do 

have.  There is a quote that I love and try to  

remember when times are tough , òIf we spend all of 

our time longing for the things that we donõt have, 

we will NEVER be thankful for the things that we 

DO have.ó  

Take time out on October 12th to remind yourselves 

of everything that you are grateful for. You will be 

surprised at the many things you are blessed with! 

Make sure that you find someone that you can thank 

for something that they may have done for you. Set a 

good example for your kids and tell them that you are 

grateful for them and the things they do . A little 

gratitude goes a long way in making your children feel 

appreciated. Make this Thanksgiving more meaningful 

by doing something special for someone special in your 

life!  

Happy Thanksgiving to you all!  

 



On October 29, 
from 6 - 8pm, we 
will be having a  
 H a l l o w e e n 
Party!  

Come by the Centre for a fun  
evening of games, crafts,  
and yummy treats!  
Come dressed up if youõd like...costumes 
are optional!  
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FOODBANK DATES :  
October 13  
October 27  

We are finally back in the  
Community Centre!  

* Please remember to call and register !  
The number is: 204 - 982 - 3660.  
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With thanks to the Healthy Together 
Now Grant, all the members of the 
Walking Club were able to pick out a 
brand new pair of walking shoes! It was 
very exciting to head over to Sport 
Chek to pick out new shoes! Everyone 
at Sport Chek was great and did a 
wonderful job of fitting everyone with 
just the right shoes!  

RESOURCE CENTRE HOURS: 
The Resource Centre would  like to remind  everyone in the  

Community that all resources and programs are accessible to ALL  

residents.   

Monday :   CLOSED     

Tuesday :   1:00 -  4:00   

Wednesday : 1:00 -  4:00   

Thursday :   5:00 -  8:00 Family Fun Night!  

Friday:  9:00 - 12:00  
SCHOOL HOURS :  the Adult Classroom is open 4 days a 
week, running Monday through Thursday mornings from 
9:15 - 12:15.  

Twice a month we meet to discuss the 

issues that deal with your community. 

Please join us, we need your voice ! 

October meetings are:  

October 6 : 2 - 4pm 

October 22: 6 - 8pm  

 

Family Fun Nights:  
¶ October 1: Thanksgiving Crafts  

§ October 8: Family Games Night  

§ October 15: Halloween Crafts  

¶ October 20 and 21: Give Away  

§ October 23: Centre Closed  

§ October 29: Halloween 

Party! 6 - 8 pm 

 DONõT MISS IT!!! 

 

We will be having our annual Winter 

Clothing Giveaway  on October 21 and 

October 22 from 2pm until 4pm both 

afternoons.  

On October 20 , we will be giving away  

Winter Clothing, household goods and 

toys.  

 On October 21 , we will be giving away 

adult and childrenõs clothing. 

Come by and browse to see if you can 

find coats, mitts, boots, 

hats and any other clothes 

that might work for your  

family...all for FREE! 



MONDAY  TUESDAY WEDNESDAY  THURSDAY FRIDAY  

School: 9:15 - 12:15  

CLOSED 

School: 9:15 - 12:15  

1:00 ñ4:00  

School: 9:15 - 12:15  

1:00 ñ4:00  

School: 9:15 - 12:15  

5:00 - 8:00  
9:00 - 12:00  

     

   1 
Thanksgiving 

Craft Night!  

6- 8pm 

2 
Drop- In  

5 
CLOSED 

6 
Community  

Meeting:  

2- 4pm 

7 
Walking Club!  

 

8 
Family Games 

Night! 6 - 8pm 

9 
Community 

Kitchen  

12  CLOSED 

 

13 
Drop- In  

 
Food 

Bank 

14 
Walking Club!  

 

15 
Halloween 

Craft Night!  

6- 8pm 

16 
Community  

Kitchen  

19 
CLOSED 

 

 

20  
Winter Clothing 

Give Away:  

2- 4pm 

Day 1!  

21 
Winter Clothing Give 

Away:  

2- 4 pm Day 2!  

22 
Community 

Meeting  

Bingo! 6- 8pm 

 

23 
 

Resource 

Centre Closed:  

Staff Training  

26 
CLOSED 

27 
Drop- In  

 
Food 

Bank 

28 

Walking Club ! 

29 
HALLOWEEN 

PARTY! 6- 8! 

 

30 
Shopping 

Shuttle:  

9- 12 
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